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SAVE PORT SUNLIGHT 
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We, the undersigned, strongly object to the Spring 2004 proposal by Port Sunlight Village Trust and Miller Homes to build apartments and houses on the Wharf St. site.
We believe this large scale development will cause irreversible damage to the existing character of the village. 
Further, we believe the proposal conflicts with the aim of preserving the Port Sunlight Conservation Area for the benefit of the nation.
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